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Dear City Council Members,

We the retail operations that exist at the same location (same building with same landlord) as that of
LBPRC, INC. 404 Ximeno Ave. Long Beach, CA 90814 willingly and respectfully have submitted our
signatures below. We sign this document so as to vouch for the fact that LBPRC, INC. has been a good
neighbor/business since their inception.

LBPRC, INC. has never caused a problem at our location to warrant any eviction.

LBPRC, INC., to our knowledge, has ever done anything to make us believe anything unlawful has ever
taken place at such location. We do attest to the fact that children from the local high school do
nothing other than walk by this location. They, the children from the local high school do not loiter nor
create a nuisance for our retail operations.

Please accept our signatures below to attest to these facts.
Kindly Submitted,

Name of Business Address Signature
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Dear City Council Members

Please let this letter serve the intentions of the below signed (all Long Beach Voters).

it is our concern that the current vote to restrict dispensaries that are within 1500 feet of a high school
to be overly restrictive. This restriction, without a doubt, limits us patients to fair and reasonable access
to our just medication. We feel that this restriction is unjust and very arbitrary. While all other
ordinances, at best, limit this footage rule to 1,000 feet, Long Beach City Council has voted that 1,500 ft.
to be appropriate. If the City Council were to take time out and look at the buffer maps of the city, they
would find that this rule restricts us patients to procure our medicine in a safe and desirable location.

Not only are we the patients restricted from desirable locations, we are affected by the basic monopoly
that it develops, thus allowing the dispensaries (that are left standing) to increase the cost of our
medication due to diminished competition.

it is our right as patients, who have attained a prescription (recommendation) from our Doctors, to
procure our medicine equal to the rights of other patients who have considerable availability to theirs
via pharmacies, etc.

It is asked via our signatures below that the Long Beach City Council reevaluate this footage rule to no
more than 1,000 feet from high schools.

Respectfully Submitted,

Patients for Equal Access to Medical Marijuana
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